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Call on government to allocate more resources to prevent 
child abuse cases 
 
The Director of Against Child Abuse, Jessica Ho, has urged the government to 
allocate more resources to enable home visits by people from organisations like hers, 
to families with newborn babies in order to prevent child abuse. Her suggestion came 
after a seven-year-old girl, who’s suspected to have been abused, was admitted to the 
intensive care unit of Princess Margaret Hospital. She was found to be malnourished, 
weighing less than 15 kilograms. Ms Ho tells Ben Tse that her organisation has been 
making the home visits and they have proven to be very effective. 
 

Reference:  
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